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NRC PDR
Local PDR

Docket No. 50-334 ORB #1 Reading
Gray file
DEisenhut
0 ELD

Mr. J. J. Carey, Vice President EJordan
,

Duquesne Light Company JNGrace
Nuclear Division CParrish
Post Office Box 4 DFischer
Shippingport, PA 15077 ACRS(10)

Dear Mr. Carey:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING SALEM ATWS EVENT
ITEMS 4.2.1 AND 4.2.2

In our continuing efforts to resolve the subject issues, we have developed
a number of questions on the information you provided in your November 4,
1983 letter (See enclosure).

We request that you respond to these questions within 45 days of receipt of
this letter. If you have difficulty meeting the target date, or you need
clarification on any of the questions, please feel free to contact your
project manager, Mr. Peter Tam.

Sincerely,

/s/SVarga

Steven A. Varga, Branch Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #1
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/ enclosure:
See next page
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